
 

BATS Weather Advisory Update 
 
Confirming yesterday’s notification, BATS BYX Exchange, BATS BZX Exchange, and BATS Options 
have made the necessary preparations to proceed with a standard trading day today, January 12, 2011.  
Members and Member Firms should anticipate normal market opening and closing times. 
 
BATS has coordinated its plans with NYSE Group, NASDAQ OMX and Direct Edge to ensure normal 
market operations.  We will coordinate any change in plans with these markets and will provide further 
updates if necessary. 
 
Please contact the Trade Desk or your Director of Sales regarding any questions.  
 
 
BATS Trade Desk 
913.815.7001 
tradedesk@batstrading.com 
www.batstrading.com/alerts 
www.batsoptions.com/alerts  
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